

CRUSHEEN NATIONAL SCHOOL

PHONE: (065) 6827183
e-mail: crusheen@eircom.net
www.crusheenns.com
UIMHIR ROLLA: 19551S
EIR CODE V95 KX43

CRUSHEEN, CO. CLARE.

SCOIL ÍNSE CHRÓNÁIN CROISÍN, CO. AN CHLÁIR.

14th November, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Parents' Association in our school is a very positive structure through which parents/guardians in the school can work together for the best possible education for their children. The Parents' Association works with the principal, staff and the Board of Management to build an effective partnership of home and school.

The Parents' Association is continuously raising funds to assist the Board of Management to manage the day to day operational costs of the school and to provide extra teaching equipment and materials to accommodate the needs of our children.

Please note that the parents' representatives for the classes this year are:

Junior Infants	Denise Greene	083 845 9322
Senior Infants	Buddy Corbett	085 702 4678
First Class	Claire Guilfoyle	087 415 7103
Second Class	Carmel Scully	087 784 0894
Third Class	Amanda O'Donovan	087 979 8259
Fourth Class		
Fifth Class	Helen Keehan	086 814 5069
Sixth Class		

It does not mean that fundraising events would be left to this group but rather they would be a representative for pupils and parents for the rest of the academic year.

Christmas Draw

The main funding raised through our Parents' Association for this year will be directed towards school resources. This year the school is organising a Christmas draw which will take place during the week of <u>9th December 2019</u>. During the next week pupils will be given a sponsorship card to fill out. We would ask that each household completes the sponsorship card and return the card to the school by <u>Friday 6th December. 2019</u>

Spot Prizes:

Over the next few weeks Christmas hampers will be put together as part of the prizes. If any parent has items suitable for a hamper please drop into the office. We will be collecting perishable goods etc. We look forward to your support and generosity.



CRUSHEEN NATIONAL SCHOOL

PHONE: (065) 6827183
e-mail: crusheen@eircom.net
www.crusheenns.com
UIMHIR ROLLA: 19551S
EIR CODE V95 KX43

CRUSHEEN, CO. CLARE.

SCOIL ÍNSE CHRÓNÁIN CROISÍN, CO. AN CHLÁIR.

Sponsorship from your Employer

If there are parents who would like to approach their employer for sponsorship, the school has a letter requesting this. We would like this fundraiser to be another success so please contact your place of work or any businesses regarding a donation, vouchers or spot prizes for the Christmas Draw. Please contact Anne Marie, the secretary of the Parents Association, at the following email address parentsassociationcrusheen@gmail.com for a copy of the letter if required.

We would be delighted to see parents who do not get the opportunity to attend the Parents' Association meetings to help out with this fundraiser.

The staff and Board of Management look forward to working alongside the Parents' Association and the parents for the coming year.

Therese O'Connell

Míle buíochas

Principal